FDOT SR 29 at New Market Road W

D InterseCtion Improvements FPID: 433412-1-52-01

é )
CONSTRUCTION PROJECT

The Florida Department of Transportation is improving intersection safety at the SR 29/N. 15th Street and New
Market Road W intersection.
Improvements include smoothing the turn lane curve and extending the sidewalk.

PROJECT INFORMATION

O Construction will begin March 2017,
weather permitting.

O Estimated completion is Spring 2017.

O Motorists can expect lane closures.

O Please be alert for construction crews.

O Engineering and construction costs are
approximately $55,000.

PROJECT CONTRACTOR
Ajax Paving Industries of Florida, LLC
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FDOT

Florida Department of Transportation
District One

10041 Daniels Parkway

Ft. Myers, Florida 33830-3809

@MyFDOT SWFL

CONTACT US

Brian Bollas, GISP

1-844-359-0844

Zac Burch

239-225-1900

JOIN US ON THE WEB
www.SWFLroads.com

facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL
For more information contact:

Public Information Officer

brian.bollas@dot.state.fl.us

FDOT Communications Office

zachary.burch@dot.state.fl.us

FDOT solicits public participation
without regard to race, color,
national origin, age, sex, religion,
disability, or family status.




